
For engraving and payment infor-
maƟon, please use the order form 
enclosed or go to the St. Paul the 
Apostle Parish website:  
   stpaulracine.org /rosary garden 
 
Join us in this unique opportunity 
to beauƟfy the grounds at St. Paul 
and remember your loved one, 
commemorate a special event or 
offer an inspiraƟonal message. 
 
For more informaƟon please con-
tact the parish office. 

You are invited to purchase bricks 
in three sizes:  
  
4” x 8”       8” x 8”        12” x 12” 
 
Each 4” x 8” brick may include up 
to three lines with a limit of 14 
characters per line. Larger bricks 
may contain addiƟonal lines.   
 
Up to two symbols may also be 
added to further personalize a 
brick. Each symbol requires four 
character spaces. 
 
Refer to the order form for size, 
symbol & pricing opƟons.   
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The Beauty of St. Paul the Apostle Parish Is Now Brought Outdoors! 

Most everyone agrees that the  
interior of our church is beauƟful. 
Now we are working on bringing 
that splendor beyond our walls to 
the grounds outside our church 
building. 
 
Late in 2021, we plan to install a 
five-foot tall fiberglass statue of 
the Blessed Virgin Mary, resƟng 
atop a base and foundaƟon, on 
the west side of the parish 
grounds near the pond. This stat-
ue will be a creaƟon of Inspired 
ArƟsans of  Milwaukee.  
 
In 2022, we will create the Rosary 
Garden around our Blessed Virgin 
Mary statue. The beads of the   
rosary will be engraved into bricks 
surrounding the statue.  

AddiƟonally, the garden will be 
graced with trees, benches and 
a brick walkway to and around 
the garden. 
  
Once completed, the Rosary 
Garden will offer a unique  
prayer space that will enhance 
the charm and appeal of St. 
Paul the Apostle Church. 

Please see the other side of this         
brochure for informaƟon on    
purchasing your own personal 
engraved bricks to remember 
and memorialize special people 
and dates, and to thank God for 
His blessing on your loved ones 
and you. 
  
We hope you will join us in this 
journey to help St. Paul Parish 
to be ever more beauƟful and 
more prayerful. 


